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Date:  22 January 2015 
Ref:  Proc/097/0115 

Subject:     Clarification #3 for the Independent Monitoring Agent Services (EOI-14-001-NAT) 

To whom it may concern, 

Please find below the answer to a question received. 

We are looking forward to receiving your offers before the deadline. Should you decide not to send any 

offer, please inform us specifying the reason. 

Thanks a lot for your attention. 

Best Regards,  

Hani Khabbaz 
Director General  
Management Unit  
Syria Recovery Trust Fund 

Question 1

We are preparing to submit the EOI for the Independent Monitoring Agent Services 

and wanted to know if it would be acceptable to submit the documents via email rather 

than hard copy on January 30th before noon Gaziantep time.

Answer 1
Only hard copy submissions will be accepted. Please kindly refer to the tender 

documents for the submission requirements.
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